
School Community Council Notes
Canyon View Elementary
 February 22, 2022

Start time:  4:30
Attendees:  Kierstin Draper, Natalie Smart, Jenny Heffner, Josh Henderson, Shannon Haley,  Doug Draughan, Tami Dautel, Emily Weigel, Devon Jordan

Approval of Minutes/Follow up:  Jenny made a motion to approve the January SCC minutes. Emily seconded the motion. 

BUSINESS

DIRS Update - Mrs. Draper updated the group that we’re waiting for the company to explain the new updates. Once she knows more information, she will loop in Doug to see how he can help.

January Fire Drill Report - Canyon View passed and the drill was completed within two and a half minutes. 

Shelter in Place Drill - There is a shelter in place drill happening tomorrow. It’s quick and should take less than five minutes. They want to ensure the badge that’s used to look all exterior doors is working properly. 

Safety Plan Update - Mrs. Draper let us know we are no longer receiving Brighton’s old security cameras. Cameras are the first item on our revised Safety Plan. 

Benchmark Testing Data - Tami took us through the mid year data. INSERT LINK HERE

Mrs. Draper commented that we were reviewing the grade level data, but the teachers also look at the student data and that’s really important too. Teachers assess how each individual is doing. There may be a case where someone is going through challenges at home and needs extra support. 

Class Size & Funding - Mrs. Draper talked about how third grade has the most students, 29 in each class. There is concern about class size growing even more next year due to new neighborhoods being developed. We will cover this more at the next meeting during our funding discussion. 

Next Meeting - March 8 (changed from 3/15) because we may end up needing more than one meeting next month to determine how to allocated the 2022-23 budget. Doug made the motion to change the date. Josh seconded the motion to change the date to 3/8/22. 

End meeting time: 5:40

